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Premier has advised Mr W. Cooper, secretary to the Australian Aborigines’ League, 
that representations on behalf of the aborigines at Cumeroogunga Station would 
receive careful consideration. Efforts are being made by the league to improve the 
conditions of the natives. It is stated that conditions at the station are out of date. A 
suggestion has been made that the aborigines should march in a body to Melbourne as 
a protest against the conditions. 


